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Date: September 25, 2018 at 9:10:56 AM EDT

All,

For those not able to attend our PAC meeting last night, here is a summary of what was discussed:

· Team numbers are down by 40 swimmers.  We had 250 last year, and roughly 210 this year.  It is due to a number of factors such as Crozet coaching instability; scheduling conflicts; the practice schedule being published too late (need to have it out by end of May/beginning of June for the Fall); and less committed swimmers not coming back.  
· Team picture will be taken this Sunday following the meet.
· Meet preparations underway.  If anyone wants to help set up/organize, James is coming to Brooks at 4:30pm on Saturday to get started and rest of set up will take place Sunday at 6:30am.  Warms up start at 7am, meet starts at 8am and will go roughly until 10:30am.  We are still short volunteers.  Parents will not be allowed on pool deck, so if they want to be closer to the action, encourage them to volunteer.  We will be holding concessions in the lobby upstairs.  
· Record Board rendition will be sent out Wednesday.
· Volunteer sign ups for timing at away meets will be put on website.
· Apparel fittings on Saturday went well.  The move to Freestyle is underway.
· The banquet will be held on Sunday, April 14 in the gym at Brooks.
· We are pairing veteran families with new CYAC families to help them with any questions they may have and to get them engaged.
· Next meeting is Monday, October 29 at 6pm at Brooks.


Thank you for all that you do!

Kelly

